[image: image1.jpg]


Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday 5th July 2015: The Fourteenth Sunday of the Year B: Psalter Week 2
Sunday (5th)         9.30 am Fourteenth Sunday of the Year B: Intentions of Fr Savage 
Monday (6th)        No Mass
Tuesday (7th)      10.00 am  No Mass
Wednesday (8th)  6.00 pm   No Mass
Thursday (9th)      6.00 am   No Mass
Friday (10th)
       10.00 pm  No Mass
Saturday (11th)   10.00 pm  No Mass
Sunday (12th)      9.30 am Fifteenth Sunday of the Year B: Intentions of Fr Savage
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 28th June 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £474.60 made up of £349.30 Gift Aid and £125.30Planned Giving and Loose, Latin Mass: £160. 00 Thank you.    
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 28th June 2015: 78
Readers’ Rota for 12th July 2015, Fifteenth Sunday of the Year B: 1st: Cosmas Okoye, 

Psalm/Accl: Everest Akumonye, 2nd: Everest Akumonye, Bidding Prayer: Jonas Munius
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said every third Monday of the month by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
The Regular monthly Traditional Latin Mass offered by priests of The Sons of the Most Holy Redeemer based in Orkney will take place next Sunday, 12th July at 11:15 a.m. in Sacred Heart Church, Torry.  Everyone is welcome. For further information please contact: martin@guardair.co.uk or Mobile: 07976027346
The Forty Hours Adoration was a success and many people turned up to adore the Lord in the Blessed Sacrament during those forty hours, some even spent the night in church. I would like to thank the St Andrew’s Community for organising the event, for their dedication and the sleepless nights. Thanks too to all who attended the event, may the Good Lord answer all your petitions. 

 Parish Barbeque last Sunday went well. I would like to thank all who contributed all items used during that event and all who helped in cooking and the cleaning up afterwards and in deed all who helped make it a success that it was. After all the expenses £90 was still left for the church’s coffers.  May the God Lord bless you all.
Thank you in a special way to Rachel Duddin for her dedication, time and money in decorating the church with flowers for the past one year. I would to thank her too for growing the flowers and plant outside the church and thank her mum who joined her in decorating the church last Friday. I would also like to thank Ada, Nechem and Bibian for their commitment and dedication in cleaning the church twice every week. May the Good Lord bless and reward them all. 
Office Hours: Tuesdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, Fridays: 6.30pm to 8.00pm, or speak to the priest after Sunday Mass, or phone: 0745083147      
 Parking Spaces available at the club’s car Park next door if there are no spaces along the road

